
 
 

 

 

21 September 2021 

 

 

Dear ITS Colleagues, 

Given the significant levels of COVID-19 that remain within our communities the Council of 

the ITS and the Local Organising Committee of the ITS Annual Scientific Meeting 2021 have 

decided, with regret, that the most appropriate format for the ASM 2021 is virtual.  We are 

disappointed that for a second year running we will not be able to bring our members and 

delegates together in-person.  However we believe this is the most appropriate decision at 

this time. 

We will now focus on delivering an excellent virtual educational event to take place on 

Friday 19th November. The final programme will be available in the coming weeks.  We will 

contact all those who have submitted abstracts or cases before the end of September. 

We look forward to your attendance and support in November and to seeing you virtually, if 

not in person. 

Yours sincerely,  

                                            
  

Dr Marcus Kennedy   Dr Michael Henry   Dr Aidan O’Brien 
Local Organiser ITS 2021  Local Organiser ITS 2021  President, ITS 
Treasurer ITS 
 


